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I'll start off by saying, I'm sure you could care less what I have to say since I am not from SC, but 
here goes anyway.

I have always so admired you, but have lost a lot of respect since you decided to take down the 
Confederate flag.  

Quite frankly, I don't have any great feelings about the flag one way or another.  This is about 
apparently being politically correct or whatever.  

I certainly didn't know, and wish someone could enlighten me, as to what the confederate flag 
had to do with the murder of 9 people in a church.  I had no idea a flag could murder someone 
and here I thought it was Dylann Roof that murdered those poor people.

Apparently, it's okay to desecrate the American flag and no one does anything about it.  But all of 
a sudden we have to take the confederate flag down because it offends certain people.  I'm 
offended that it's been taken down for this reason.

Being politically correct is leading to the downfall of this great nation of ours and I think these two 
words along with racist should be banned.  Free speech has gone out the window along with our 
constitution.  I'm really tired of everyone kowtowing to the left


